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Report Recommendation 

That the Transit Commission recommend Council receive the Light Rail 
Regulatory Monitor and Compliance Officer Annual Report, attached as 
Document 1. 

Sam Berrada, Regulatory Monitor and Compliance Officer, presented an 
overview of the report recommendation and answered questions from the 
Commission.  A copy of the slide presentation is filed with the Office of the City 
Clerk. John Manconi, General Manager, Transportation Services Department, 
also answered questions from Commission. 

Commissioner R. Brockington suggested that, if the annual reports are 
submitted to Transit Commission in March, brief updates on the progress on 
recommendations could be provided in September. Staff will take this under 
advisement. 

Following discussions, the Commission CARRIED the report recommendation 
as presented. 

 

 

 


	LIGHT RAIL REGULATORY MONITOR AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER ANNUAL REPORT FOR 2020
	ACS2021-OCC-GEN-0009
	Report Recommendation
	That the Transit Commission recommend Council receive the Light Rail Regulatory Monitor and Compliance Officer Annual Report, attached as Document 1.
	Sam Berrada, Regulatory Monitor and Compliance Officer, presented an overview of the report recommendation and answered questions from the Commission.  A copy of the slide presentation is filed with the Office of the City Clerk. John Manconi, General Manager, Transportation Services Department, also answered questions from Commission.
	Commissioner R. Brockington suggested that, if the annual reports are submitted to Transit Commission in March, brief updates on the progress on recommendations could be provided in September. Staff will take this under advisement.
	Following discussions, the Commission CARRIED the report recommendation as presented.


